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July 4, 2024 
    

Re: Upcoming bridge closure at Fischer Bridge on Bruce Road 6 
 
Dear Resident(s), 
 
Please take notice that bridge rehabilitation repairs will be taking place at Fischer Bridge on 
Bruce Road 6, between Bruce Road 4 & Bruce Road 12, east of Teeswater, Ontario. 
Motorists can expect a full bridge closure, with traffic control measures in place starting 
July 22nd, 2024, and ending in September 2024.   
  
The section of Bruce Road 6 described above will remain open to local traffic only and 
there will be a detour in place as per attached map. Signage will be in place during the 
bridge closure. Local access and emergency services to properties will be maintained at all 
times from one direction. Users are asked to be patient and drive safely as the Contractor 
works to complete crucial repairs to the bridge.  
  
AJN Builders Inc. has been awarded the Fischer rehabilitation repair work. BM Ross and 
Associates are conducting the Contract administration and inspection of the work.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we complete this important 
infrastructure work in Bruce County. 
 
 

Best regards, 

 
Ryan Errington 
Engineering Manager 
The Corporation of the County of Bruce 
rerrington@brucecounty.on.ca 
 
cc:  Dalton Carey, Engineering Technologist, Bruce County, dcarey@brucecounty.on.ca  
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